
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Members of the Newman College Community 
 
 
Re Vice Principal Announcement 
 
Following the appointment of Lisa Fogliani, as Principal of Mercy College from the 
commencement of 2021, the position of Vice Principal of Newman College was 
advertised. 
 
From a strong field of candidates and following a rigorous interview process, I am pleased 
to announce the appointment of Ms Lucie McCrory to the Vice Principal role, from 
January 2021. 
  

Lucie is currently Deputy Principal Teaching and Learning at Sacred Heart College and 
has held that position for the past five years. During that time Lucie has been responsible 
for several important initiatives to enhance the learning culture in the College and hence 
improve student learning outcomes. Lucie demonstrated in her application and interview 
that she is a passionate educator and is committed to excellence. 
 
Prior to her role at Sacred Heart College, Lucie held a range of leadership roles at Mater 
Dei and was Assistant Deputy Principal at John XXIII College.  
 
Lucie continues to engage in her own learning knowing that this will inform her work in 
educational leadership. She holds a Master of Education and is currently working towards 
completing a Doctor of Philosophy at the University of Notre Dame. Lucie also contributes 
to her wider community through her role as chair of the Board of St Luke’s Primary 
school. 
 
We congratulate Lucie on her appointment and look forward to welcoming her to Newman 
College next year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

John Finneran 
PRINCIPAL        27 October 2020 
 

 


